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Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

FW: MBB

Pearl Iboshi <iboshi@hawaii.edu> Mon, Nov 25, 2013 at 8:22 AM
To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

 

 

From: Stuart Lau [mailto:stuartl@hawaii.edu] 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 7:49 AM
To: Pearl Iboshi
Subject: Re: MBB

 

ok to change.

 

Stuart

 

On Tue, Nov 19, 2013 at 1:59 PM, Pearl Iboshi <iboshi@hawaii.edu> wrote:

Is  CIP 011199 still appropriate?

Do you want to change to Biotechnology CIP261201?

 

Pearl Imada Iboshi, Ph.D.

Director

Institutional Research and Analysis    

University of Hawaii System

1633 Bachman Place, Sinclair Annex 2, Room 4

Honolulu, HI 96822

 

Phone:  (808)956-5442

Email: iboshi@hawaii.edu

Website: www.hawaii.edu/irao
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-- 
****************************************

Stuart Lau
University Registrar
Office of the Registrar
University of Hawaii at Manoa
Ph:  808  956-8010
****************************************
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and is exempt from disclosure under applicable law.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system.

tel:808%C2%A0%20956-8010



